
WATAB TOWNSHIP 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Shoestring Loop/95th Street NW Road Construction Project 

 

Monday, June 17, 2024 – 6:00 pm 

 
The Special Meeting for called to order by Chairperson Arndt at 6:00 pm in the Watab Township Hall.   

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Jesse Arndt, Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Kathy Sauer, Clerk 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: Kevin Kruger, WSB, John Mueller, Michael Patton, Jim Forsting, Bob Raveling, Surena Bemboom, 

Landon Bemboom, David Raveling 

 

Construction for 95th Street NW and Shoestring Loop will be bid together.  Bid opening will be held on July 9 at 9:00 

am via Zoom.  Work is tentatively scheduled to begin late July/early August, contingent upon the contractor’s 

schedule and weather. 

 

Kevin presented plans for 95th Street NW.  The road will be widened, and the profile of the road will be lowered.  

 

Shoestring Loop will be widened to 24’.  Driveways will be tied into the road 10-12’.  The road will be built up to 

accommodate runoff.   

 

All mailboxes will be replaced with swing-aways free of charge.  Temporary mailboxes will be set up during 

construction. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:34. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 
 
        
Jesse Arndt, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


